
Celebrate
After 32 years of dedicated service 

to the State Library of Ohio, 

Missy Lodge
Associate State Librarian 
for Library Development, 

is retiring.
 

You are cordially invited to a reception 
honoring Missy on 

Monday
September 24, 2018 

1 – 5 p.m. 

The reception will be held at the 
State Library of Ohio, 
274 East First Avenue
Columbus, OH 43201.

 
Please confirm your attendance with 

Julia Ward at jward@library.ohio.gov, 
or 614-644-6847

by Friday, September 14, 2018.


